2017 -CR of November and December
CAMEM
We asked CAMEM to support and help African solidarity seekers in their long and difficult steps to obtain a visa for Europe.
SITE
Antoinette is responsible for placing the documents on the site. She is helped by Sylviane in case of computer problem.
Sylviane is working with Claude to propose a new entry formula on the site's files.
TRANSLATION
Marta has agreed to collaborate with the FIMEM Board for the English translations as well as Giancarlo for the Spanish translations with the help of Pilar.
SOLIDARITY
Nuccia sent the letter of solidarity to all FIMEM movements by Google-group and Sylviane put it on the site.
[bookmark: _GoBack]VISAS
Visa information can be found on the Swedish website.
BENAIGES
The rules (in 3 languages) will follow shortly and will be sent to all Movements.
ROLE OF MISSION OFFICERS FOR FIMEM
This role was discussed and modified by the CA. A letter informing the representatives of our new expectations will be written shortly and sent to each mission officer.
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